
Commemorative Healing Garden 

Your thoughts on this exciting 
new initiative are very much 

appreciated.  
 

Please use this card to share  
your feedback. Once completed, 

please return to us: 
 

By mail: 
2865 Riverside Drive 
Ottawa, ON  K1V 8N5 

 
By email: 

sarahmckinnon@stpats.ca 

St. Patrick’s Home 
of Ottawa Foundation 



Your Feedback 

Name: ______________________________ 

______________________________________________

______________________________________________ 

______________________________________________

______________________________________________ 

______________________________________________

______________________________________________ 

______________________________________________

______________________________________________ 

______________________________________________

______________________________________________ 

______________________________________________ 

For more information, simply check off 
one of the boxes below and we will  
follow-up with you: 
 

 Please send me further details. 
 

 I would like to arrange a meeting to 
 learn more about this project.  
 

 I am interested in supporting this  
 initiative. 


